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ALERT : JAVELINAS HAVE ARRIVED 

IN THE ELK RUN NEIGHBORHOOD 

AND SURROUNDING AREAS 

 

HOMEOWNERS ARE ADVISED THAT GROUPS OF JAVELINA HAVE 

BEEN OBSERVED ON ELK RUN ROAD AND WITHIN OTHER AREAS 

WITHIN THE ELK RUN AND CONTINENTAL COMMUNITIES. WHILE 

JAVELINA WILL TYPICALLY AVOID HUMAN ENCOUNTERS, WITHIN 

THE ELK RUN/CONTINENTAL AREAS THERE HAVE BEEN KNOWN 

JAVELINA ENCOUNTERS WITH RESIDENTAL PETS THAT HAVE        

RESULTED IN  INJURY.  HOMEOWNERS ARE ASKED TO BE MINDFUL 

OF SURROUNDINGS WHEN WALKING IN THE COMMUNITY AND    

SURROUNDING NEIGHBORHOODS. PETS SHOULD ALSO BE     

MONITORED FOR THEIR SAFETY. LET’S ALL WORK TO LIVE SAFELY 

WITH THE CREATURES WHO ARE ALSO A PART OF OUR FLAGSTAFF 

COMMUNITY. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the ERTHA property manager as noted: 

Ted Wojtasik, HOAMCO Property Manager 

Email: TWojtasik@hoamco.com  Telephone:  928-779-4202 X6  Fax: 928-776-0050523 N. Beaver St.  Flagstaff, 

Arizona  86001                                     


